
 

Bodmin Keep- Cornwall’s Military Museum 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

In November, the Year 6 classes will be visiting Bodmin Keep, Cornwall’s Wartime Museum, 

to support their curriculum learning about ‘Wartime Britain’. 

 

Class 13 will visit on Tuesday 2nd November and Class 14 will visit on Thursday 4th November. 

 

We will be leaving promptly at 9.00 am and travelling by school minibus. We have enrolled 

on a workshop focusing on trench warfare as well as having access to a guided tour of the 

keep and its WW2 artefacts; both of which will provided excellent stimuli for writing on our 

return. There is a slightly different activity planned for the afternoon with a team building 

activity led by an ex-military Sergeant - which I’m sure will be a lot of fun! 

 

The cost of the trip is £7.50 (£6 for admission and a £1.50 contribution for travel) and this has 

been set up on ParentPay under payment item ‘Year 6 Visit to Bodmin’.  Please could all 

contributions be made by Friday 22nd October.  I am pleased to say that included in the £6 

admission is a free annual pass allowing the children and their families to return for free. 

 

There is space both inside and outside for the children to eat their packed lunch that they 

will need to bring with them; school packed lunches can be ordered in advance via 

Aspdens and collected by staff before we leave at 9.00am. 

 

More information about the venue and what is on offer can be found at 

https://bodminkeep.org  

 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mr Stanlake and Mr Peck 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://bodminkeep.org/

